
 
21st January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are excited to inform you that we have secured tickets for all of year 6 children and some year 5 
children to visit The Tower of London, followed by a whistle-stop coach tour to view some of London’s 
famous sights including, The Houses of Parliament, The London Eye and Downing Street. The visit will 
take place on Thursday 3rd April. Due to the distance pupils will need to be in school at 7am as we will 
leave at 7:15am, and will return at around 8pm. We will not be able to wait for latecomers. Teachers 
will keep parents updated via dojo of the expected arrival time back depending on the traffic.  
 
The cost of the trip has been subsidised as we have secured special offer ticket prices to keep the cost to 
parents to a minimum. This trip is an extra-curricular experience so school are unable to offer any more 
funding towards the cost. In order for children to participate, parents are expected to pay the full 
amount of £10.00 to cover the ticket and coach costs. This is payable by ParentPay.  
 
There are limited places so year 6 children will have the first opportunity to secure their place 
before the remaining places will be offered to year 5 on a random selection basis. 
  
We will need a £5.00 deposit to be paid by Friday 31st January to secure your child’s place. The 
following week the remaining places will be offered to year 5 so please don’t delay in paying your 
deposit.  Full payment deadline is Friday 21st March. 
  
Children will need to wear school uniform and suitable footwear (not sandals). Children will need a 

packed lunch and additional drinks and snacks due to the length of the day. Please indicate below if you 

would like to order lunch from school or if your child will be bringing a lunch from home.  

Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs E. Parsons  
Headteacher  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
London Trip – Thursday 3rd April 2025 
 
Child’s name:          
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Tower of London trip on Thursday 3rd April.  
I understand that the coach will leave at 7:15am and will not be able to wait for latecomers. I agree to 
pay the cost of £10 before 21st March 2025.  
 
Please tick  
 
 My child would like to order a packed lunch. (cheese option only) I will pre-order on the Select system 
 
 My child will bring sandwiches from home 
 
Signed ___________________________________________ (person with parental responsibility) 


